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September 2018 

 

Dear Friend / Patron / Advertiser 

 

We are already in rehearsal for what is sure to be another exciting year as outlined 

on the accompanying 2018-2019 performance schedule card.  Our orchestra is an exciting 

ensemble featuring soloists drawn from local talent.  The leadership of music director 

Erik Kibelsbeck over the past decade and more has made OCSO a vibrant, community-

minded organization.   

 

We take particular pride in making classical music accessible to all levels of 

music appreciators.  To facilitate a broad spectrum of audience members, especially 

families, we ask only for a voluntary donation at each concert to help cover our expenses.  

In order for the OCSO to continue our mission of providing a performance opportunities 

for amateur musicians and sharing our love of music with the community, we need your 

help.  We rely on your generous support to cover operations costs such as obtaining new 

music, renting rehearsal space, and providing fees for soloists. 

 

The OCSO is registered as a not-for-profit organization under section 501(c)(3) of 

the IRS code, making your eligible gifts tax deductible.  Please consider one of the 

funding levels listed on the form on the reverse of this letter.  The names of all 

contributors will appear in all four of our concert programs for the 2018-2018 season. 

 

We also sell print advertisements for publication in our concert programs.  This is 

a great way to publicly show how your business supports for community projects.  These 

ads appear in all four concert programs for the coming season at the following rate: 

 $100 per full page, $60 for 1/2 page, and, $45 for 1/3 page. 

  

For your convenience, please use the form on the reverse to make your 

contribution and/or to submit your advertisement.  Thank you for helping us bring 

classical music to our Central New York community.    

 

For more information about our orchestra visit our website at   

www.onondagaorchestra.org. 

  

Sincerely,   

 

John Harmon 
John Harmon 

President, Board of Directors 

Onondaga Civic Symphony Orchestra 

 



Contributors 
 

 Name____________________________________________________________ 

 

Address ______________________________________________________________ 

 

City _____________________________________State __________Zip ________ 

 

Contribution __________________   Date ______ 

 

Friends                 $10 - $99                  

Patrons                 $100- $149 

Conductor’s Circle     $150 or more 

 

You may mail your contributions to 

P.O. Box 5171 

Syracuse, NY  13220 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Advertisers 

 
  Name - ____________________________________________________________ 

 

  Address - ______________________________________________________________ 

 

  City - ____________________State - __________Zip - ________  Phone _____________ 

 

  Authorized Person - ___________________________________Date - _____________ 

 
   

  Full Page Ad                    $100   5.5x8.5 (page size)  4.5x7.5 (ad size)   

  1/2 Page Ad     $60 

  1/3  Page Ad     $45 
   

Please email artwork to fred.wenthen@gmail.com.  Print copy or attach print ready material here. 

 

Make checks payable to Onondaga Civic Symphony Orchestra. 

P.O. Box 5171 

Syracuse, NY 13220  
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